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Falls City Hospital Honored
(KLZA)-- Community Medical Center in Falls City will soon release the hospitals
2017 Annual Report to the public.

During the annual public meeting to reveal information in the report on May 3,
hospital CEO Ryan Larsen noted the Critical Care Access Hospital has received
several awards including the Hurst Gold Standard of Nursing Award.

The award takes into account nurse communication, responsiveness, pain
management, medication communication, care transition and discharge
information.

For the second consecutive year, CMC was named a top 100 Critical Care Access
Hospital. Larsen informed those gathered, including the Board of Directors of
even better news, noting he had just recently been informed, CMC was rated as
one of the top 20 Critical Care Access Hospitals in the country.

Larsen says while awards are nice, nothing is more important that the health of
CMC patients.
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